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MEETING OF THE STATE BOARD OF AGRICULTURE

COLLEGE

‘VEDNESDAY, JUlm 22d’ lgloostnlacucnolcoooo.onocooc.ot.et.eoo QQQQQQQQ Oth:OOAQ'Ml

Present, President Snyder, Judge Carpenter, and Mr. Graham.

NO gquorum being present, the meeting adjourned,
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MEETING OF THE STATE BOARD OF AGRICULTURE
GRAND RAPIDS

THIIRSDAY, SEPTEMBER lsth, 1910000..O.C'.....C...IIOQ.OQOOOOQ..’t'.Q..'— OOPM
Present, President Snyder, Messrs, Graham, Doherty, and Waterbury.

No quorum being present, the meeting adjourned,
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MEETING OF THE STATE BOARD OF AGRICULTURE
"PRESIDENT'S OFFICE

Sept. 28th’1910.'....ib........"Q......‘....0..‘..0.....'..‘.2 O'CIOCK P.M.

Present, President Snyder, Messrs. Graham, Doherty, Waterbury, and

Oberdorffer.
The minutes of the previouls meeting were read and approved.
President Snyder presented the following statement in reference to

the employment of a verterlnarian in charge of the veterinary division:
. . appointed
Sept. 28th, 1910. . veterinar-
: . lan.
To the Honorable State Board of Agriculture:

At a previous meeting, the selection of a dean of the veterinary de-
partment was left with the president of the college, Dean Shaw, and Dr. Marshall.
It was understood, at that time, that Dr. Richard P. Lyman would probably be selected
for the place at a salary of $2500.00 per year. Dr. Lyman later visited the
College and the committee, under the authority granted by the Board, selected
him for the place at the salary named. He has already taken up the duties of

his position.
Respectfully submitted,

J. L. Snyder,
The rollowing report of the committee on employees was submitted, and

on motion of Mr. Dcherty, approved:
Sept. 1lith, 1910.

TO THE HONORABLE STATE BOAKRD OF AGRICULTURE:

Your cormittee on Employees, wrnich was givern authority to fill vacan-—
cies, begs leave to meke the following report. The committee has only filled
positions made vacant by resignatior and at salaries in no instance beyond those
set by the Board. In a number of cases, positicns have been filled at a less
salary than has been previously paid, make a total saving of somethiing like

$1200.




